The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed to
report on the progress of the inspection on the fact of a traffic
accident in the Tambov region, as a result of which people were killed
and injured

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation instructed the head of the
Tambov Regional Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia A.N.
Polshakov to report on the progress of the inspection on the fact of an accident in the Tambov
region, as a result of which people were killed and injured.

On September 20, 2021, in the morning at the 505th kilometer of the P-22 federal highway in the
Sampur district of the Tambov region, a road accident occurred - a head-on collision of a Hyundai
H1 minibus and a Honda Accord car. As a result of the road accident, 3 people died, several more
people received various bodily injuries and were hospitalized in medical institutions. Data on the
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personalities of the dead and injured are being specified.

At present, investigators continue to inspect the scene of the accident, as well as carry out other
procedural actions aimed at establishing all the circumstances of the accident. Measures are being
taken to establish the owner of the minibus, to obtain information and documentation on the
technical condition of the vehicle and the conditions of transportation of people. Upon instruction of
the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia the progress of the audit and its results were
put under supervision of the Central Office of the Committee.
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